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From: "Redecker, Randy" <william.redecker@oldham.kyschools.us>                                
Date: October 19, 2023 at 11:32:51 AM CDT
To: "Radford, Jason" <jason.radford@oldham.kyschools.us>
Subject: Re: Have a Great Fall Break!

I would like to say the same back to you.  Thank you for your leadership. 
What you do matters every day and I hope you know that I appreciate your
hard work and dedication as well.  I hope you get to enjoy the break.  You
most certainly have earned it.

William Redecker
Associate Principal/Athletic Director
Oldham County Middle School
william.redecker@oldham.kyschools.us




